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The article by Martínez-López-de-Castro et al., entitled “Biological therapy safety in chronic inflammatory arthropathy patients” (DOI: 10.5152/
eurjrheum.2019.19123) that was published online ahead of print on January 2, 2020, was published with an incorrect DOI. A new DOI was 
assigned for the article and the corrected version is now available online.
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